We will be conducting Fire Department training in cooperation with the lowa Fire Service Training Bureau on the evening of 9/23 and would like to use
the section of road we have in previous years on Industrial Park Drive. This would be between Bertch Cabinets and Kwik Star. The training itself is for

LP fire control with an actual training unit onsite. We have chosen this location for multiple years due to the water supply requirements needed and
the drainage aspects of consuming that volume of water.

Based on our recent conversations at council being that if there were any road closures you would like to see those go as a resolution in front of council.
Would you need me to submit a letter for the next Council Meeting or is this something you can authorize?

Reference of location closure:




